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 As the year ends and December begins,
we’re grateful for the growth of the TU
CASA students and the connections they
have made. This month offers a time for
reflection and celebration, with exciting
updates as we wrap up the year.

Thank you for being part of our
community. Wishing you a joyful and
peaceful end to the year!

As the semester comes to a close, TU
CASA students reflect on their incredible
internship experiences. From hands-on
learning to building valuable
connections, they’ve gained insights that
will shape their futures. Here's to the
hard work, dedication, and growth that
marked this journey!

In our recent Financial Literacy project,
students budgeted, shopped, and
prepared a meal. They then shared their
experience, including the items they
bought and the recipe they created—
practicing essential skills in budgeting
and meal planning.



Looking for

local businesses who are

interested in offering paid

or unpaid internships to

our students.

December Holiday
Closure Announcement

210-784-2425TUCASA@tamusa.edu

As the fall semester comes to a close,
please note that TU CASA and University
offices will be closed for winter break
from December 23, 2024, to January 1,
2025. Normal business hours will resume
on January 2, 2025. We wish everyone a
restful and joyful holiday season!
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We are thrilled to celebrate Patricia, our
Student Worker Success Coach, as she
reaches an exciting milestone—
graduating this year! Having been an
incredible part of our community for
nearly two and a half years, Patricia's
dedication and hard work have made a
lasting impact. We are so proud of all
her accomplishments and can't wait to
see what the future holds for her!

The TU CASA AmigXs Club hosted a
fantastic end-of-semester social and
recruitment event! Students gathered to
connect with classmates, celebrate their
accomplishments, and recruit new
members into the organization. 


